
12th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will be aware, Monday 19 September is designated as a Bank
Holiday for the State Funeral of the Queen.  School will therefore be
closed to all staff and students on this day, reopening as usual on Tuesday
20 September.

Yours sincerely,

Mr G Whitehead
Headteacher


